
 

Welcome Back! 
Informing the Teacher 

We are always happy to talk with you regarding any concern/information/query at the beginning or end of the school day. If you 

feel that you need more time or privacy for this, we can make an alternative arrangement. Just let me know! 

 
Autumn – All About Me 

This half term we are looking forward to learning all about you. We will 

be talking to our friends about the things we like to do and our favourite 

food. We will be reading Goldilocks and The Three Bears and discussing 

who lives in our own home. 

Homework and Reading 

Each week your child will be given the following 

homework: 

Reading 3x10 minutes (minimum) 

- High Frequency word lists are sent home each 

week, please practise reading these at home. 

Homework diaries will be checked each week. And a 

prize will be given to children who read 3x a week. 

 

 

Snack Money 

Please bring £1 snack money in each week or £7 for 

the half term. This is recorded by the teacher and will 

be used to buy your child’s snack and baking ingredients 

needed to enhance their learning. 

Uniform 

Please label ALL uniform including coats, jumpers, P.E 

kit and shoes. It is extremely difficult to locate lost 

uniform if it does not have a name on it. 

Drop-in Parents Evening 

We will be holding a drop-in parents evening on Tuesday 1st October 3.30pm – 

5.00pm. This is an opportunity for you to talk to the adults in your child’s 

class about your child settling in and any concerns you may have. 

Gates will be open at 8.40am ready to start at 8.45am. 

Helping your child at home 

If you would like to work at home with your child this half term, here is 

an idea … 

Assisting with writing their name and being able to do this independently. 

Writing simple words such as cat, dog, bag, hat, pin. 

Beginning to count to 20 and being able to count a number of objects, 

pointing to each object as they count. 


